



June 6, 2019

Yin Hon Mandarin Visa 41 Lothbury LONDON EC2R 7HG United Kingdom

Dear Yin,

Enclosed with this letter is the latest child sponsorship update for Long Hanwen that we hope you enjoy. Also included is a recent photo and some address labels for in case you'd like to write your sponsor child a letter. If you would like to receive your child updates by email, this can be arranged. By going with the eUpdates option, you help us save paper and postage which ensures that your sponsorship makes an even greater impact. You will still receive new photographs each year via the post, while the child updates are sent to your email. If you wish to change your sponsorship to this paperless option, you can make this request by sending an email to jennifer.johnson@chinaconcern.org

I want to personally thank you for your continued support of Long Hanwen and International China Concern. Your support makes it possible for us to continue creating full lives for China's abandoned and disabled.

Sincerely,

Ian Dobson

Sponsorship Manager

PS - See ICC's children and young people on Facebook & Instagram

You can see some amazing updates about many of ICC's children and young people on Facebook and Instagram! It's a way to be connected more, and you can share it with others to introduce them to ICC.

ICC on Facebook: facebook.com/chinaconcern

ICC on Instagram: @chinaconcern

Sponsor ID: 453791





June 6, 2019

Here is the latest update for your sponsor child. Thank you for your continued support and prayer as we help bring love, hope and opportunity to China's abandoned and disabled.

## Long Hanwen

Age: 8

Birthdate: October 5, 2010

Home: Changsha

Gender: Male



Long Hanwen has been in good health recently. He has avoided colds and fevers. His appetite is good and he is never fussy about food. He sleeps well at night. He enjoys playing with the toys on the mat every day with his caregivers, and he loves to listen to their stories.

Hanwen does standing exercises every day, as well as having therapy to build up his muscle strength. This helps his physical condition. He does need encouragement with his therapy, but he responds well to positive words - and to food! His movements have been adapted recently to suit his needs better and they now include putting his hands up, as well as opening and closing his fists to grasp things.

Along with the other children in his room, Hanwen has special education class every day. In their knowledge class, they study basic spelling and the four tones of the Chinese characters. The teachers teach them interesting facts about nature - for example, about the origin and physical characteristics of birds, as well as the purpose of birds' feathers. Hanwen loves having class and misses it when it's not on. He has a positive, engaged attitude in lessons. Although he has trouble with his voice, he always likes to speak out and he follows the instructions of his teachers. His enthusiasm for learning cannot be exhausted, so the teachers give him lots of opportunity to get involved in his lessons by raising his hand and replying. These actions also help strengthen his muscles!

Over the Christmas season, a number of activities were held to celebrate. Hanwen was so happy to hear about these. He performed in a show on December 28th which won a lot of applause from the audience, so he was very happy and excited on that day! That's it for Hanwen's report this time. We'll share more about him with you soon.

That's it for Hanwen's report this time. We'll share more about him with you soon.

Child ID: CSX0002051 Sponsor ID: 453791

